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Ms Holly Cairns, TD
Dail Eireann,
Leinster House,
Kildare Street
Dublin 2

24% February 2022

PQ 7413/22* To ask the Minister for Health the planned developments for Bantry Hospital; the
timescale for each; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -Holly Cairns

Dear Deputy Cairns,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above
Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.

A planning application was submitted in July 2021 for the new Endoscopy Unit & Stroke Rehabilitation
Unit for Bantry General Hospital.

The local authority issued a request for further information in September 2021, The work to answer the
request for further information was completed in January and was submitted to Cork County Council.

The decision due date for the planning application is confirmed as the end of February 2022.

Yours sincerely,

/&

}(m Curran
National Director,
Capital & Estates
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